
                                                               Buell Consulting, Inc. 
1360 Energy Park Drive, Suite 210 

Saint Paul, Minnesota  55108 
(651) 361-8110 

www.buellconsulting.com  
Site Acquisition 

Permitting 
Established 1991                                                                 

April 18, 2019 
 
City of Aurora 
Attn: Planning and Development Services Department 
15151 E Alameda Pkwy, 2nd Floor 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
RE:  TMO ref: DN02453A Rising Star 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This letter along with the below enclosures are associated with the proposed Site Lease Agreement between T-Mobile and 
Rising Star, 1500 S Dayton St, Aurora, CO 80247 
 
Included with this letter are the following enclosures: 

 Minor Amendment Application 

 Written Design and Selection 

 Letter of Authorization 

 CMRS Applicant Responsibility Statement 

 Site Survey 

 T-Mobile’s Zoning Drawings (rev E) for the project 

 Photo Simulations 

 Zoning Fee Check in the amount of $931.00 
 
Thank you again for your consideration with this proposal and if you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact 
me directly. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Tracey Knight 
Buell Consulting Inc., on behalf of T-Mobile 
1360 Energy Park Dr, Suite 210 
St. Paul, MN 55108 
952-715-1737 
tknight@buellconsulting.com 
 


